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Eco-Schools



Northwood Broom Academy

ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust


                             Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA



   Telephone: 01782 234379  Email: northwoodbroom@espritmat.org

Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Y Glaister

“Every child deserves to be the best they can be”

Our ref. YG.GA

7th June, 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Due to the rising costs charged by City Catering to provide lunches to our children, it is now necessary for us to increase the cost of school lunches to £2.30 per day.  

This increase will come into effect from 1st September, 2021 and the weekly cost of £11.50 should be paid via ParentPay no later than the Monday morning for lunches that week.

Thank you in anticipation of your understanding.

Yours faithfully

G Aldridge
Mrs G Aldridge

Academy Business Manager 
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PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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